
VISITOR IDENTIFICATION BADGES  
 
In an effort to ensure the safety and security of our students and staff and keep uniformity in our schools, the 
following visitor procedures in addition to the already established Owen J. Roberts School Board Policy 907 have 
been established:  

 All Owen J. Roberts School District Schools utilize the Raptor V-soft Visitor Management System.  

 When visitors, volunteers or contractors check-in, they will be asked to present a valid state issued ID for 
entering into the system. This will usually be a driver’s license. The system has the ability to provide alerts 
on people who may jeopardize the safety of the campus.  

 Visitors will then be given a visitor’s badge that will have the visitor’s name, photo, and destination printed 
on the badge.  

 The data entered or scanned into the system is secured by GeoTrust Quick SSL. Sites secured by 
QuickSSL are utilizing 128-bit SSL certificates thereby offering the highest level of encryption or security 
possible.  

 Visitors must return the visitor’s badge upon exiting the building.  

Should you need to reach Security, please call the following numbers: 

Daytime Hours:   Evening Hours: 
610-469-5821   (3:00 p.m. to 11:00 p.m.) 
610-469-2581   484-256-6044  
484-256-1178   484-256-2084 

  
 
 
 
 
 


